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Concerns: Recommendation for Enrico Barchiesi

October 31st, 2023
To Whom It May Concern,

I'am delighted to write this recommendation for Enrico Barchiesi, who completed his Data Science Summer
internship with us from July to October 2023. Enrico's time with us left a strong impression, and I have no
hesitation in endorsing him for future opportunities.

Upon joining our team, Enrico had limited prior experience in Machine Learning and Remote Sensing.
However, his genuine curiosity and dedication to learning was evident right from the start. This not only
enabled him to quickly grasp complex concepts, but also enabled him to achieve tangible results within a
short timeframe.

Enrico's contributions during his internship exceeded our expectations. While his initial task was to enhance
an existing deep learning model for semantic segmentation, Enrico proactively delved into intricacies of
the U-Net model and computer vision at large. Instead of mere optimization, he undertook the task of
rewriting the model's codebase. Notably, this model outperformed its predecessor, showcasing Enrico's
problem-solving skills. He also adeptly deployed the model on AWS and GitHub, ensuring its accessibility
and usability for our team.

In addition to his technical skills, Enrico is a great team player. He seamlessly integrated with our team,
displaying strong interpersonal skills and a positive and sociable nature. The combination of his friendly
personality and strong work ethic made working with Enrico very pleasant.

In conclusion, Enrico is a fast learner and a hardworking individual who adds value to any team he joins. I
wholeheartedly recommend him for employment opportunities, and I believe he has the potential to make
a significant impact in his chosen field.

Should you require any additional information or have further questions, please feel free to reach out to me.
Enrico's future endeavours are of interest to us, and we are more than happy to support him in any way we
can.

Sincerely,
Frankwin van Winsen

Head of Development
fvanwinsen@weo-water.com



